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           20th January 2025 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the Year 5/6 Dodgeball 

festival on Monday 10th February 3:45pm-5:30pm at Yate Academy (BS37 4DX) 

against other local schools. Competitors should arrive no earlier than 3.45pm.  If 

possible, please can your child wear a plain white t-shirt, trainers and bring a bottle 

of water / squash (no fizzy drinks)and a snack.  If your child requires an inhaler, 

please ensure you have this with you.  

 

Due to the event starting at 3:45pm, you are welcome to collect your child from 

2:50pm including any siblings.  

 

Parents and family are encouraged to come along and support their child, as it will 

be a competitive and fun evening. Please be aware you are responsible for bringing 

your child to and from the event. A member of staff from St Chad’s will be present 

but please be aware you will need to remain on site for the duration of the 

tournament and be responsible for your child.  

 

Please can you confirm via Arbor if your child is able to attend by Monday 27th 

January.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Powell 
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